
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  
The children gave a wonderful performance on stage in the Christmas Nativity ‘Easy Cheesy’. Even 
though it was only the children and their teachers it was a joyous occasion and we had lots of fun. The 
DVD's will be ready to collect midweek and would make a lovely gift.  
   
Can I remind you party day is the last day of term Friday 18th December, tickets cost £2.00 which will 
go towards the food and fundraising for our school. Children should arrive at school for 10am on the 
day and pick-up time is 1pm all children can attend.   
 
Finally, I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
  
Best wishes   
All the Staff at Sunbeams  
 


